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Wednesday, March 12th, 2014 
Groningen, The Netherlands 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mohammadhossein Sherbafi Eskandani, 
 
 
Once again, I would like to congratulate you for your successful abstract 
submission. This letter is an official confirmation that your abstract “Impact of 
toll like receptor 2 and 4 mRNA expression in renal allograft outcome” is 
accepted to be presented at ISCOMS 2014 in the 09:45 - 10:50: Poster 
Session II, Genetics on the date Thursday, 5th of June 2014.  
 
On behalf of the International Contacts committee, I would like to personally 
like to welcome you to the 21

st
 edition of ISCOMS. Please do not forget to 

register yourself as a presenting participant. You have received an e-mail with 
your personal registration link. Registration opens March 15, 2014. 
 
Be sure to follow us on Facebook, and keep an eye on our website, to make 
sure you remain up to date with our upcoming congress! 
 
I would like to wish you luck with the registration procedures, as well as all the 
preparations for the upcoming congress to be held from the 3

rd
 to the 6

th
 of 

June, 2014.  Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.  
You can do this via email (iscoms@umcg.nl) or via phone. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Tim W. Koopman 
Chairman of International Contacts  
ISCOMS 2014

mailto:iscoms@umcg.nl
mailto:iscoms@umcg.nl

